From: John Norman Farley <jfarley@umd.edu>
Date: Tue, Nov 13, 2018 at 10:17 AM
Subject: Animal Care Per Diem Rates

Good morning all,

This note is to inform you that effective June 1, 2019 or the month following DLAR moving into Clark Hall, whichever is earlier, the per diem rates charged by the Department of Laboratory Animal Resources (DLAR) for animal care support will be increased by 50% from current rates. 

The new rates are:

Mice - $.80 per cage / day
Mice Ventilated cage - $1.00 per cage / day
Peromyscus - $1.00 per cage / day
Rats -  $1.20 cage /  day
Guinea Pigs  $1.40 cage /  day

This increase was reviewed and approved by the Vice President of Research.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please include the new rates in any new grant proposals.

Please share with faculty and staff as needed.

Contact me with any questions.

Thanks,

John Farley

